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Dear Parents 
 
Easter experience at Enfield Baptist Church  
 
Year 4 have planned an exciting visit to the Easter Experience at Enfield Baptist Church as part of our 
previous topic ‘ Why is Jesus inspiring to some people?’. The purpose of the visit will be to explore 
the actions of a religious person and how those actions could be deemed as inspirational . This is an 
educational trip, providing the children with the opportunity to see different places of worship, at no 
point will children be actively involved in any prayers or acts of worship. 
 
All classes will be visiting Enfield Baptist Church on Wednesday 13 March. We will be travelling by 
bus. The Children will be leaving school within the school day and will return in time for a normal pick 
up at the end of the school day.  
 
The cost of this trip is £3.20 which will cover the cost of the workshop. No additional spending 
money is required. In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary 
contribution’ towards the cost of the trip. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by 
contributions, the trip will be cancelled. Voluntary contributions to be paid via ParentMail > Payment 
Item > Shop > Easter Pathways by Monday 11 March 2024 at the latest.  
 
Your child does not require a packed lunch for this trip but we do advise you to provide your child 
with a healthy snack due to the timings of the workshop.  
  
Your child should wear their school uniform and ensure they have a warm coat and appropriate 
footwear. 
 
If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on 
ParentMail and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been 
submitted.  
 

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on 
the day.  Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go. 
 
Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Hollese Britton  
Year 4 Achievement Leader 
 
 


